
 

 

Located at:  

54 Kimberling Blvd 

 

Mailing Address:  

Table Rock Lodge #680 

POB 426  

Kimberling City, MO   65686 

Website: 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg 

Worshipful Master 

66 Windy Court 

Reeds Spring, MO 65737 

Email: grr1246@aol.com 

 (417)-338-8705 (H) 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins 

Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: barryjkc@gmail.com 

Phone: (417)-294-7815 

From the Secretary’s Desk 
Greetings Brethren from the 

Secretaries Desk and Table Rock 

Lodge #680.  I would like to 

welcome our newly made 

Fellowcraft’s to our lodge. Brother 

Johnny Bayliff, Brother Terry 

Bayliff, Brother Aaron Riley, and 

Brother Daniel Rush.   

 

This month will wind down the 2018 

– 2019 lodge year and we are about 

to begin 2019 -2020.  We will be 

installing officers on Tuesday 

September 17th, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. 

Hope you can come out and join us 

for this memorable occasion.  We 

will have a meal after the 

installation. 

 

During our dinner time, at our last 

meeting we had Dr. Cody Hirschi, 

from the Reeds Spring School 

District speak to us about what is  

 

 

 

going on in the school district and 

how our lodge could partnership 

with the district and make our 

community better.  There was a lot 

of discussion and questions asked 

and it was a very informative 

discussion. Also present was Carrie 

Padilla, Parent/Community 

Involvement Liaison. She spoke 

about the upcoming Chili Cookoff 

fundraiser for the Southern Stone 

County fire protection district and 

how she is working with our lodge 

who will be hosting a MoChip Event. 

That fund raiser will be held 

Sunday October 6th, 2019. 

 

Soon, we will be scheduling third 

degrees for our new Fellowcrafts. 

Be sure to watch your emails for 

more information. I hope that 

when we get them scheduled you 

can come out and be a part of that 

great event.  September will be a 

busy month with Installation of 

officers and Grand Lodge.  

 

I am running a little late on getting 

this newsletter out this month. I 

hope that everyone had a great 

Labor Day weekend. I guess as 

they say, summer is now over, and 

we are proceeding into fall/winter.  

 

We elected a new trustee at our 

last meeting.  Elected was Brother 

Arnold Jacobson.  Congratulations 

Brother Jacobson. 

 

If there is anything, I can do for 

you please let me know.  If I don’t 

answer the phone, please leave a 

voice mail and I will get back to you 

as soon as I can.  Fraternally 

Barry Jenkins - Secretary 

417-294-7815 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website information: 

Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby  

New website address is:  

If you have anything you would 

like to see on it, please email him 

at ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 
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Installed Officers of Table 

Rock Lodge #680 for 

 2018-2019  

• • • 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg, W.M. 

Bro. Harry Mackey, S.W. 

Bro. Loren Oden, J.W.  

R.W.B. John Pace, Treasurer 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, Secretary 

W.B. Fred Ybarra, Chaplain 

Marshal – Bro. John Elvin   

R.W.B. Greg Yoder, S.D. 

W.B. John Elmore, J.D. 

W.B. Ross Anderson, S.S. 

Bro. Robert Brown, J.S. 

W.B. Don Schwenn, Tiler 

Lodge Education Officer,   

R.W.B. Greg Yoder 

Masonic Home Representative,        

R.W.B. John Pace 
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Table Rock Lodge #680 Trustees 

 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg – W.M. 

Bro. Harry Mackey – S.W. 

Bro. Loren Oden – J.W. 

R.W.B. John Pace – Treasurer 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

R.W.B. Greg Yoder  

Term Expires Aug. 2020 

Bro. Arnold Jacobson   

Term Expires Aug. 2021 

From the Worshipful 

Master  
 

Welcome Brethren: 

 

Well it is time to move on. I want 

to congratulate the new officers 

and appointees.  I hope you have a 

great year.   

 

I want to thank you for a great 

year and everyone who was there 

to help me. 

 

I hope all of our Brothers that are 

sick and ailing get better soon. 

 

I had a great time this year. I 

guess I will mosey on.  See you all 

in Lodge. 

 

W.M. Glen Rosenburg 

 

More from the Secretary 
 

Brethren I am trying to update 

your records whether you have 

served in the military. I have some 

of the brothers information, but I 

would like to have all that have 

served so I can enter into the 

database.  If you wouldn’t mind, if 

you have served in the military, 

please let me know the branch(s) 

and the conflits if applicable.    

Thank you very much. 

 

Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

 

 

 

PANCAKES WAFFLES 

AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY 

September 8th, 2019 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND 

NEIGHBORS FOR ALL YOU 

CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, Waffles 

scrambled eggs, bacon, 

sausage, hash browns, 

biscuits & gravy, juice, 

and coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Please plan to help in 

preparing the food as 

well as serving. Extra 

special help is needed in 

the cleanup! Don’t let 

just a few do all the 

work come out and do 

your part.  Funds go to 

the upkeep and 

Maintenance of our 

Lodge. 

Dates to Remember: 
 

Sept. 5 Galena Stated Meeting 

Sept. 8 Pancake Breakfast 

Sept. 10 Stated Meeting 

Sept. 12 Executive Board Meeting 

Sept. 17 Installation of officers  

 6:00 P.M. Meal Following 

Sept. 23 – 24 Grand Lodge 

Communication in Columbia Missouri 

Sept. 28 Forsyth MoChip Event 

September Birthdays 
Sept. 7th Gary Green 

Sept. 8th Ray Edwards 

Sept. 13th Larry Boggs 

     Aaron Bible 

Sept 17th Jason Brinton 

Sept. 21st Carl Jeschke  

Sept. 23rd Barry Jenkins  

                 Todd Murphy 

Sept. 27th Jerry Sullivan 

Sept 28th Kevin Heuck 

Sept 30th Timothy Bass    

 

Lodges in 43 District 
 

Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st & 3rd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 


